May 27, 1963
Mr, A. ¥, Brininstool

906 N. Halagueno
Carlsbad, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Brininstoolt

I am writing you in regard to the two wells you plugged in the Magruder
Pool. The wells were plugged o.k. but the pits were not filled the last
time we were there. If this has bsen done let us know, if not please
goet it done in the near future.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M, L, Armstrong

Supervisor, District No., 2
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